            Colfax, Louisiana     

                         March 17, 2017

     The Grant Parish Port Commission met on the above date at the Central Louisiana Regional Port in Alexandria, LA for the transaction of business.
     The following members were present: Mr. Barry Hines, Mr. Cephas Bowie, Jr., Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone and Mr. Nick Slayter

     The following members were absent:  Mr. Britton Carroll.

     Also present was Mr. Blake Cooper, Executive Director of the Central Louisiana Regionl Port.

     Mr. Cooper gave a power point presentation that related to the beginning of the Central Louisiana Regional Port, funding, partners, vendors, growth and vision for the Port.  He allowed for questions and discussion at the end of the presentation.   
     Mr. Cooper then gave the members a tour of the Port.                                                    

Motion by Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone, seconded by Mr. Cephas Bowie, Jr. to adjourn. Motion carried.

